
WCTW New Castle, Indiana 
September 14, 1961 

Mr, Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr, Geary: 

This is in response to your letter of September 8, 1961, 
in which you requested that we confirm your reception 
of our station, WCTW. We were happy to receive your 
letter as it is always interesting to know that our 
station is being received in various places through- 
out the country. 

We are also happy to be able to confirm that you were 
receiving WCTW and that the log included in your letter 
does correspond with our program log here at the 
station. 

We certainly wish to thank you for writing to us; and 
we, too, hope that you will be able to receive WCTW 
frequently in the future. 

If you ever have any further questions that we could 
answer for you, please feel free to write us again. 

Sincerely yours, 

(24 
Francis Thompso 
Program Director 
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